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Lathrop Gage Recognized by the American Health
Lawyers Association

July 19, 2012

KANSAS CITY, Mo. (July 19, 2012) – Lathrop Gage LLP was recently recognized in the American Health

Lawyers Association’s ninth annual “Top Honors” for sustaining and encouraging affiliation with AHLA. The

firm was also noted as one of the top two firms by membership in the state of Kansas. The honors were

listed in the June 2012 edition of AHLA Connections.

The American Health Lawyers Association is the nation’s largest, nonpartisan, 501(c)(3) educational

organization devoted to legal issues in the healthcare field. AHLA currently has more than 11,000 members.

About Lathrop Gage LLP:

 A full-service law firm, Lathrop Gage LLP has more than 310 attorneys in 11 offices nationwide – from Los

Angeles to New York. In 2012, Chambers USA ranked Lathrop Gage’s corporate, environmental, intellectual

property, labor and employment, litigation, real estate and transportation teams among the best in their

regions. For more information, visit www.lathropgage.com.  


